
6 Volume 61, Issue 1:  September  2018 Pick & Shovel 

 

A  R  P  

By Sharon Marburger (photos by Marburgers) 

We had a spectacular Rock Party in August. Lots of members showed up for burgers and hot dogs, and a ton of rock fun! As 
always, there was plenty of food with lots of variety. I love hosting the Rock Parties and am always a little surprised at how 
many people attend. This month, we had 13 members, plus Jim and me.  

Jim showed a new member how to use the Genie grinding and polishing machine. Several others availed themselves of the 
Genies once those who otherwise have no access to the equipment finished. 

Several of us went to look at the rock shop and equipment, as well as the variety of rock available. It was a very fun time! 

Being able to share knowledge and stories is the best part of these gatherings. If you don’t attend, you miss out on a lot of 
fun and learning. 


